
Recommendation from the Cabinet Meeting held on 26th March 2025 

 

Quarter 3 Revenue and Performance Monitoring 24-25 

 

RECOMMENDED that:  

 

1) That the Balance Sheet Monitoring Position for Q3 is noted – which is the 

Treasury Monitoring Report and required to be reported to Council.  

 

2) In the event that the bid is successful, the budget is amended to reflect 

that the GBSLEP funding is being applied to the Market Hall development. 

 

 


